
Family Participation Program

children

Dealing with child 
protection can be hard... 
That’s where we can help

If you live in the Brisbane and Logan regions our  
Family Participation Program (FPP) can help our mob. 

Your voice, your choice… our FPP supports our kids  
to have a voice and be heard.

Talk with someone who understands...
Our professional staff understand it’s not always easy  
to express how you are feeling or what you want. 

 making sure your voice and your choice is heard

 understanding the Child Safety meeting process 
by providing an Aboriginal or Torres Strait  
Islander convener 

 feeling safe and respected in your culture

 speaking to the Department of Child Safety 

 information on services/programs that can help 
and support you.

We can help you with:



How do I access the service? 
Our Family Participation Program is designed  
for parents/caregivers and kids. 

If you live in the Brisbane and Logan regions  
we can help.

You will need to contact your child safety officer  
who will refer you to our service.

Is there a cost?
No. This service is free.

Want to know more? Get in touch!
To find out more about how our team can help you  
email us at HSIntake@atsichsbrisbane.org.au  
or contact us on the details below:

Brisbane 
10 Hall Street  
Chermside QLD 4032 
3240 8900 (ext 1)

Logan 
Wembley Park Plaza  
6/2 Ewing Road  
Logan Central QLD 4114 
3239 5333

www.atsichsbrisbane.org.au
   atsichsbris
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